
 
	

 
PSG Meeting Minutes 
 
Wednesday 4 November  2020 
9-10am in the Round House 
 

 
 
 

 
 
1. Welcome from PSG Chairperson, Rose Gamito. She also took the opportunity to thank all of 

the parents that helped with the Loh Krathong celebrations in terms of the activities for the 
students and the wonderful dance performance by a group of our mums. 

 
2. Presentation from Mr Alirio Rodriguez, ICT Director about Digital Safety. His presentation 

includes a lot of useful information about what parents can do to help monitor what their 
children are able to access on their devices. You can see his presentation here. 
 

3. Ms Sarah, our School Principal, also spoke about Digital Safety and that it is very much a 
partnership between home and school. Many habits in terms of use of devices start at home. 
We want to make use of technology in school but there needs to be a balance and it helps if 
this is also re-enforced at home. 

 
4. Parents Cooking Classes – we need more volunteers to run a cooking class. Please contact 

Vera if you would be interested in arranging one.	regentscookingclass@gmail.com 
 
5. Carols by Candlelight – this is the next big PSG event in the calendar and takes place on 4 

December. A meeting with volunteers took place following the PSG meeting. There is still 
time to get involved just contact Rose. regentspsgchairperson@gmail.com 

 
6. Parent Choir – we would like more parents to join the choir. No experience needed and no 

auditions. Please contact Rose regentspsgchairperson@gmail.com		 
 

7. Next PSG Meeting 
Wednesday 2 December at 9am in the Round House. The presentation from school will be 
about International Day. Please register to attend here. 

 
8. PSG Executive Committee: 
 

PSG Chairperson, Rose Gamito regentspsgchairperson@gmail.com 
PSG Vice-Chair, Amanda Sullivan regentspsgvicechair@gmail.com  
PSG Treasurer, Naoko Kurata regentspsgtreasurer@gmail.com  
 
PSG Facebook page   https://www.facebook.com/groups/333805723471348/ 


